
December, 2017 !!!!
Dear Minister-in-Search, !
This letter finds you at the beginning of a new journey—as are we. The Unitarian 
Universalist Church of Kent is a loving community of diverse individuals. We are a 
congregation that believes in the power and possibility of vital, engaged, and shared  
ministry. We strive to seek justice, and to grow in love and community. !
Our congregation is made up of over two hundred members, another one hundred friends, 
and nearly one hundred children who have gathered for inspiration and spiritual 
transformation. We, in partnership with our last two settled ministers, have created a 
diverse and complex church structure that serves to meet the needs of our growing 
congregation. We delight in our intergeneration offerings, our soul expanding music 
ministries, our worship experiences, and, in general, our ability to intertwine heart, head, 
hands and spirit as we share Unitarian Universalism in the world. !
We are seeking a minister who will join us in shared ministry as we evolve into a larger 
mid-size and programmatic church. We have begun to live into a policy-based 
governance structure; we are mid-stream in developing an enlarged campus; and we are 
pursuing better ways of communicating. We have new energy in our social justice 
ministries. This is an exciting time to be at our church as we evolve and journey into our 
future. !
We look forward to exploring being part of the change that you are seeking. !
Sincerely, !!!!!
Kathie Slater 
Chair 
Ministerial Search Committee !!!


